
 

You have received this email as you opted to be included in our mail listings, when you hired a costume from us. If you don't wish to receive our 
newsletters email us at info@petticoatlane.co.nz and ask to be removed from our list. 

 

    

 

 

 
  

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer,                                                                                                   September 2024                                               
Wahoo! another year of costuming Christchurch and NZ wide parties, conferences and theatre shows - Petticoat 
Lane  Costume Hire celebrates 21 years on September 3rd 2024. 
                                                                                                                Gabrielle and the team @  Petticoat Lane 
 

 

 

  

     

            

  

The 2024 United States presidential election will be the 60th quadrennial presidential  

election, set to be held on Tuesday, November 5, 2024. Hire/Buy your Trump mask today.                                                              
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